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Traffic Changes Coming to Camp Hollow Road in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny 
County  

Restrictions needed to finish work related to the Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. 

 
The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists traveling a portion of Camp 
Hollow Road (S.R. 2043) in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny County, of a new traffic pattern and 
detour beginning Aug. 2. 

Southbound traffic traveling from Lebanon Church Road will be using the new roundabout.  

Beverly Drive will be closed to thru traffic, but local residential traffic may use the posted 
detour.  

Residential traffic traveling southbound on Camp Hollow Road to Beverly Drive, Lebanon 
Manor and homes in between will need to make a right turn using the temporary 
connector road to turn around just before Lebanon School Road and head north to 
Camp Hollow Road. 

All other traffic heading northbound will use the new roundabout. 

Southbound traffic heading to Lebanon School Road will now be able to make the left turn 
directly onto the roadway. Traffic signs will be posted. 

This traffic pattern is expected to be in place for approximately two weeks.  

This traffic impact is part of the Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. For more information about 
the project, please visit: https://www.patpconstruction.com/monfaysb/default.aspx . 

To learn more about road conditions on major roadways across the commonwealth, visit 
511pa.com or use the 511PA Smartphone App to get real-time traffic advisories, weather 
forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras.  
 
To report an accident or other emergency on the PA Turnpike, dial *11 via a mobile phone.  
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